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Important information about your investment in HSBC Global Investment Funds - Global Equity
Sustainable Healthcare

Dear Shareholder,

We are writing to inform you of some clarifications we are making to the regulatory disclosures HSBC Global
Investment Funds — Global Equity Sustainable Healthcare (the “Sub-Fund”), which is an Article 8 Sub-Fund
under the Sustainable Finance Disclosure Regulation (“SFDR").

While the Sub-Fund does not have sustainable investment as an objective, it currently promotes Environmental
and/or Social characteristics and commits to invest at least 10% of its assets in sustainable investments as
defined in SFDR. This is detailed in the Sub-Fund’s SFDR regulatory disclosures including its pre-contractual
disclosure document (the “PCD”) which forms part of the prospectus of HSBC Global Investment Funds (the
“"Prospectus”).

Following a review of the Sub-Fund’s sustainable investments, we wish to clarify in the PCD that the Sub-Fund
intends to commit only to making socially sustainable investments. The Sub-Fund continues to take
environmental considerations very seriously and intends to adhere to minimum environmental standards
through exclusion of business activities that are deemed harmful to the environment. The purpose of this
clarification is to reflect that the Sub-Fund’s main focus is on socially sustainable investments connected to the
healthcare sector. This clarification is reflected in the refined language used in the PCD.

Please note that this clarification will not impact the key features of the Sub-Fund, including in particular its
commitment to invest at least 10% of its assets in sustainable investments which remains unchanged. The
Sub-Fund’s management, its investment objective and investment process will also remain unchanged. The
updated PCD will be part of the next visa-stamped Prospectus, which is expected to become effective on or
around 8 November 2023 and which will be available on www.assetmanagement.hsbc.com.

If you have any questions, please contact your local agent or HSBC Asset Management office.

You do not need to take any action.

For and on behalf of the Board of HSBC Global Investment Funds

Terms not defined in this letter will have the same meaning as those defined in the current prospectus of HSBC Global Investment Funds.
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